
 

 

  

 

  

                                 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

There will be a second collection after Communion next week 
for the Sick and Retired Priests. 

Diocesan Vocation Weekend:  “Ask Jesus what he wants from 
you and be brave!” (Pope Francis) Why not take time to explore and 
reflect on becoming a priest. Join us at the Vocations Weekend in 
Drumalis Retreat Centre, Larne from Friday 15 – Sunday 17 
February 2019. If you wish to attend this weekend or would like 
further information contact: Fr. Kevin Tel: 02890614567; Email: 
vocations@downandconnor.org.  

GIFT 4 Pilgrimage to Rome: Over the next few months, the 
young people in the GIFT 4 programme will be running several 
events in order to raise funds for their parish pilgrimage to Rome in 
July. The first event will be a clothing collection. Suitable items are: 
good quality clothing, shoes, hand bags, curtains and bed linen. This 
is an excellent opportunity if you are doing a spring clear out! Items 
can be left in the front porch of the chapel. Thank you. 

JPII Award: Making young people visible in the Church. 
Congratulations to Chloe Doone, Beth Doris, Aisling Kelly, 
Chantelle McKavanagh, Loaise Murray, Niamh Rogers, and Aoife 
Walsh who were awarded the St Pope John Paul II medal. We 
would like to thank them for their contribution to Parish life over 
the past year and pray they will continue to be active in the life of 
our Parish. “The future is in your hearts and in your hands. God is 
entrusting to you the task, at once difficult and uplifting, of working 
with Him in the building of the civilisation of love.” – St. Pope John 
Paul II 

Parish Registration Forms –  If you have recently moved to the 
parish, please contact the office for a Parish Registration Form. 
Filling in this form makes it a lot easier when you need any 
information or services such as baptism certificates, marriages, etc. 
Please also contact the parish office if you have moved house within 
the parish or if any of your details have changed (e.g. your phone 
number etc.). 

Parish Website: www.aghagallonandballinderryparish.ie. Check out 
our parish website for news and events around our parish. For 
information on upcoming events, click on the ‘Events Calendar’ 
button. You can also find general information about the sacraments, 
all the parish groups and much more. 

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

10th February 2019 

Weekly Collection: 
£ 1,377.03 

Monthly Stipend: 
£1,580.00 

 
Recent Expenditure: 

Water Charges  
(6 Months) 

£ 75.52 
Thank you for 

supporting our Parish! 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Ryan 
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long birth 
certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families attend the 
11am Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding 
to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  
A Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

 
RECENTLY DECEASED 

Mary (May) O’Neill 
Mary Goodall 
Louis Brankin 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   

Mildred Nelson (3) Anniversary Mass Saturday 9th February at 7pm 
Ellen Tallon Anniversary Mass Sunday 10th February at 11am 
Patrick Doyle  Anniversary Mass Tuesday 12th February at 7pm 
Jacqueline Moore Anniversary Mass Thursday 14th February at 7pm 
Patrick McNulty Anniversary Mass Saturday 16th February at 7pm 
Lucy Campbell Anniversary Mass Sunday 17th February at 11am 
Deceased Members of the Hannon Family Anniversary Mass Tuesday 19th February at 7pm 
Edward Tallon 
Margaret Tallon Gerard McPhillips 
Joan Carson (nee Lavery) Joseph Hannon 
Arthur Lavery Eileen Mulholland (11) 
Patrick McCartan Liam Mulholland (9) 
Mary McAlinden 
  
 
 
 
  
  
 

 

GIFT 2:  Session 3 – Art; Monday 11th February, 7:15pm-9pm in the Community Centre. 

Scór All Ireland Final: We wish all the young people from our parish the best of luck next weekend 
at the Scór All Ireland Final. 

Beginning Experience: The loss of a partner through death, separation or divorce is devastating. 
Beginning Experience is offering ‘a weekend away for a lifetime of change’ at Drumalis, Larne,  
Friday 22nd – Sunday 24th February 2019. To find out more, contact Phil: 028 9020 7645 or Marie 
07896 119 669. Support group continues Wednesday evenings at 8pm in St Bride’s Hall,  
Derryvolgie Ave., Belfast. 
Induction Loop System helps people who are deaf or have a hearing loss to pick up sounds  
more clearly by reducing background noise. They work in a particular area when a person’s hearing 
aid is switched to the ‘T’ setting (or loop programme). This allows them to focus on sounds – 
 such as a person speaking – from the loop system microphone, rather than  
the internal hearing aid microphone, which normally amplifies all  
noise in the area. If you have any questions regarding the  
use of the induction loop system, please contact  
the parish office. 

mailto:vocations@downandconnor.org
http://www.aghagallonandballinderryparish.ie/

